
Team, 

 

I hope your summer included a relaxing vacation and that you’re ready for some cooler 
fall weather. During the summer the Nominations and Appointments Committee met 
and will be presenting our recommended slate of candidates for Region 3 2026 
Director-Elect. I hope you will join us at the meeting and cast your vote on this 
recommended slate of candidates. 

I continue to serve on the MGA GUOS Committee, and am working with all the Region 
Vitality Coordinators to improve tools that Sections can use to track the health of their 
Sections. I’m also still serving on the IEEE Governance Committee, and we will be 
meeting in Minneapolis in October. After that meeting I will be back in Atlanta in 
October to celebrate with the Atlanta Section as they recognize their 2024 MGA 
Outstanding Section Award, their Educational Activities Award, and their 120 years as 
an IEEE Section. I hope to see many of you there. 

As classes resume across our Region, I hope you’ll have time to meet with our student 
members. It’s not too soon to start planning an IEEE Day Event. 

As always, my sincere gratitude for all you do for IEEE! 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Past Director 

https://events.vtools.ieee.org/m/428730
https://mga.ieee.org/awards/mga-awards-and-recognition-program/mga-outstanding-section-awards/mga-outstanding-large,-medium,-and-small-section-award-recipients#sect1
https://mga.ieee.org/awards/mga-awards-and-recognition-program/mga-outstanding-section-awards/mga-outstanding-large,-medium,-and-small-section-award-recipients#sect1
https://www.ieee.org/education/awards/index.html
https://ieeeday.org/

